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I am a Family Childcare provider in the lower East Side of Saint Paul.  I have been licensed for going on my 5th year.  I am a 4 Star rated program with Parent Aware and am very proud of being a participant.  I wanted to get involved with PA because I feel that high quality childcare should be a priority in my neighborhood and it should not be expensive so that no one can afford it.  I was able to find out and implement what was most important in teaching children 6 weeks through school age.  It took Parent Aware education‑ the classes, the visits by Kamyla (my coach) and having to prove my ability and my capabilities to provide a great environment, curriculum and have a good relationship with the kids.

I absolutely love the PA program and have gained so many skills.  It is important to be recognized for the work I have done and my program.  Having my "4 Star" banner hanging on my front gate has brought me many new clients as well as a waiting list for my childcare!  It is important that parents have a tool to further look into childcare and how important those first few years are.

Thanks for your time!
Danette Allrich
Holding Hands Childcare
386 Case Avenue
Saint Paul, MN  55130‑4030
651‑771‑5544
holdinghandschildcare.com

